Nursery-P7 PARENT/TEACHER Telephone Call

[image: image1.png]



Due to the current on-going covid restrictions we are unable to hold our autumn face-to-face parent/teacher consultations. We still feel it is very important to contact you, as parents, to update you on how your child is progressing and give you the opportunity to ask any questions. 
Teachers will be available to make a short 5-10 minute call Monday 1st - Thursday 4th November. To facilitate these meetings ALL pupils will go home early this week, following a staggered finish from 1:45pm. Siblings will leave together. 
Please indicate below a time slot you could be available and provide a suitable mobile number. The call will be from a withheld number, as teachers will be using their personal mobile phones. 

Please remember that if you have any concerns or questions about your child in school please do not hesitate in contacting me at the office 02840662738 or email bmurphy490@c2kni.net . 
Many thanks for your support.
Kind regards,
B. Murphy 

(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please return the reply slip to your child’s class teacher by Monday 18th October.
Indicate your preferred day(s) and time(s) in the first table below. 

Do so by giving a 1st, 2nd and 3rd preference or stating “Anytime” if you can be available any of the days and time periods.

	TIME
	Monday 1st   
	TUESDAY 2nd 
	WEDNESDAY 3rd   
	THURSDAY 4th  

	2.30 – 3.30
	
	
	
	

	3.30 – 4.10
	
	
	
	


	      Teacher’s Name
	        Child’s Name
	Class
	     Mobile Number

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


 
If you do not wish to receive a phone call at this time, please indicate by ticking this box 

 Parent /Guardian Signature ​​​​_________________________
    Date     ____________________
